Comment from Anonymous Anonymous

The TAKATA AIRBAGS has already been recalled in 2016 but GM has petitioned the court to allow
the NHTSA to a exempt GM from a mandatory recall from Takata airbags in 2010 to 2015 GM
vehicles as stated in precious documents indicated. This notice to respond to these notices on the
recalled airbags is very vague in the details and has not been easily accessed by the general public
to comment on these defective airbags that should have been replaced since the notice was made
public by Takata Company to replace these faulty airbags. | am very disappointed that vehicle
owners have not been notified by mail or easily accessible in helping to resolve this matter by the
delays requested by GM COMPANY. THIS IS MY UNDERSTANDING BY THESE DOCUMENTS. |
cannot believe a company knowingly stalling from such a major defective airbags with so many
people driving these vehicles daily. Lives are definitely important and everyone involved should
helped make these airbags safe for the consumer. In trying to make my comments on these airbags
I have personally ran into so many obstacles voicing my comments... on this notice for comments |
have found the telephone number to call has been a wrong number to voice public comments and
this notice was not made easily to comment on. Why hasn't everyone that our current owners to the
defective Takata airbags been notified by letter of this problem on defective airbags? We as US
citizens can only speak for all those who do not have any clue that their airbags are defective.
Where is the accountability for informing the public their right to know about these deadly airbags
which are long overdue to know the right to be informed of the airbags. Why put so many lives in

PEOPLE'S LIVES...THANK YOU | HOPE YOU ARE LISTENING



